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1.  OVERVIEW: 
 

• The combined effect of the Northeast Monsoon (Amihan) and the Tail-end of a 
Cold Front will continue to affect Luzon and Visayas. These weather ystems 
will bring light rains over the Eastern Sections of Northern and Central Luzon 
becoming widespread rains over the provinces of Quezon, Camarines 
Provinces, Catanduanes, Albay, Sorsogon, Samar and Leyte Provinces 
 

• Residents in low-lying areas are advised to take appropriate actions against 
possible flashfloods and landslides 
 

• Fishermen in Luzon, Visayas and Northern Mindanao are advised not to 
venture out into the sea due to big waves generated by strong to gale force 
northeasterly winds 

 
 

2.  ACTIONS TAKEN: 
 

• NDRRMC Weather Advisory No. 08 for Northeast Monsoon and Tail-End of a Cold 
Front was disseminated to all regions concerned through facsimile and website for 
further dissemination to their respective Local Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Councils (LDRRMCs) from the provincial down to the municipal levels 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


